
 ARCHER COUNTY BURN BAN LIFTED 

Archer County Commissioners Court lifted the current Burn Ban September 10, 2018. 

HOWEVER; If the county does not receive additional rain during the next few weeks a new Burn Ban may 
be issued.  The earth desperately needed the recent rain, soaking it in quickly leaving very little on the 
surface.  What moisture was left on the surface will dry, what vegetation didn’t turn green will dry, 
placing us back in a critical situation. 

If you need to burn brush piles or perform other legal burns, Now is the time to burn it. 

Also, keep in mind these recommendations:  Notify the Sheriff’s Office. They need to know your: name, 
phone number, location of the burn, day and time you plan to burn.  Plow around your brush piles to 
keep the fire from spreading. Have water available.  Do not leave the fire unattended.  Burn during day 
light hours.  Do not burn during high winds or gusting winds.  Do not endanger structures, vehicle traffic 
or other individuals.   


